DELAWARE STATE UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION

February 28, 2013

Mr. Douglas Moss

Holzman Moss Bottino Architecture and
ForeSite Facility Planners, LLC

214 West 29" Street, 17" Floor

New York, NY 10001

Dear Mr. Moss,

As per initial evaluation of your response to an RFP, the Delaware State University is
pleased to inform you that the contract to provide feasibility study services for Multipurpose
Convocation Center may be awarded to you soon. A final award letter will be granted based
upon negotiated pricing as well as agreed upon terms of the contract. The highly-competitive
RFP process revealed your firms® good combination of experience and expertise as well as
your approach to the feasibility study.

The staff of the Delaware State University is looking forward to working with you and
your team. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 302-857-6200.

Again, I congratulate your team on a job well done!

Sincerely,

Original on File

Dr. Teresa Hardee
Vice President for Finance
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